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Celebrations  

Star of the Week 

certificates 

Seahorse = Johnpaul 

Starfish = Akbar 

Squirrel = Riley Read 

Hedgehog = Zach 

Badger= Enoch 

Fox = Maja 

Koala= Lanaya 

Panda = Jacob W. 

Lion = Mark 

Tiger = Harry Ronan 

Toucan = Cohen 

Parrot = Verona 

Eagle = Joee 

Hawk = Phoenix 

 

Ready Respect Safe 

certificates 

Seahorse = Damian 

Starfish = Evolette 

Squirrel = Jack Spence 

Hedgehog = Trevor 

Badger= Aiyah 

Fox = Jack Hammond 

Koala= Jayden 

Panda = Alexander P 

Lion = Gabriel 

Tiger = Attila 

Toucan = Mateusz 

Parrot = Zechariah 

Eagle = Samuel Ife 

Hawk = Lois 

 

Computer Explorer Champs 

KS1 = Lucille from Hedgehog 

KS2 = Debby from Hawk 

 

WELL DONE TO ALL OF YOU! 

             

 

 

 

Attendance 

Overall attendance this week = 

94.40% 

Lates = 12 Children 

Classes with the highest 

attendance = KS1 Seahorse  

 and KS2 – Hawk  

 

 

Key Upcoming 

Dates 

16th – Flu Vaccine 

at school 

18th - Return 

Rotary Shoe box 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters home this 

week 

*Reminder of flu 

form 

*Rotary Shoebox 

collection 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Mrs Lamb and the Eco Committee met with Ranger 

Clare this week and we now have a brand new Hedgehog 

House in our KS2 playground. This will provide 

hedgehogs a safe place to hibernate this winter.  It is 

important that we leave this box alone and do not 

disturb any hedgehogs that may come and live 

there.  We have chosen to put it in the KS2 playground 

because hedgehogs need- 

• Wild areas for foraging 

• Holes in fences for access 

• Hedgehog home for shelter 

• No slug pellets 

 

We are really hoping that hedgehogs will come and live 

in our playground for the winter! 

 

The Daily Echo were in school this week to take photos 

of our Year R children and it will be published on  

November 17, 2023. please do look out for them!  

 

You may recall that last year I sent out a consultation 

re: extending the school day. This is a requirement by 

the DfE with effect from September 2024.  70+ of 

feedback was that we should start earlier and finish 

later (rather than all at one side of the day).  

We have decided to introduce this in stages so after 

half term, we will be finishing school at the later time. I 

will send out more details in a letter next week.  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Newton 

Headteacher  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE FOR THE 

DIARY  

We will be 

holding parents 

evenings on 

Monday 20th 

and Tuesday 

21st  

November.  

Appointment 

times will be 

available after 

half term.  

 

 

House Points 

The house with most house points this 

week is Griffin 

 

 

 

                  


